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Dear Parents/Guardians,  

The district recently conducted a survey to gauge interest in instructional options for the 

2021-2022 school year. Based on the results of the survey and an analysis of student progress 

during the past year, the district will offer the following two options in 2021-2022: 

 Option A: Fully live instruction in classrooms (traditional model)  

 Option B: Fully virtual asynchronous program through Bridges Online Learning 

These options are separate and distinct from one another. Students who are enrolled in the fully 

virtual option will not attend live classes with their peers. They will however, be working toward 

grade level credit and a Bristol Borough School District Diploma.  

The district’s Health and Safety Plan for the 2021-2022 school year will reflect the latest 

available guidance for schools through the CDC, the PA Department of Health, and local health 

authorities. We will be releasing the plan for review by the end of July with adoption by the 

School Board in August.  

If you have any specific questions regarding instructional options for next year, please 

contact the main office of your school or the administration office. Thank you for your 

cooperation and support throughout the COVID-19 Pandemic. We look forward to a return to as 

normal a classroom environment as possible in the fall.  

Warm regards,  

Rose Minniti 
Rose Minniti, Ed.D 
Superintendent of Schools 
Bristol Borough School District 

  David Truelove, Esq.
              Solicitor 

Christopher McHugh
  Business Manager 


